
  
 

NEWSLETTER 
Week Commencing: Monday 30 September 2019  

FULLBROOK OPEN MORNINGS 

This week saw the first of Fullbrook’s open morning events and it 

was wonderful to have the support of our Year 9 Ambassadors, who 

provided prospective parents with guided tours of the school 

allowing them to see Fullbrook in action.  We have two more Open 

Mornings taking place in October, which are detailed on the blue 

panel. Please feel free to share this information with anyone you 

may know who will be applying for September 2020 admission to 

secondary school. 

“Try not. Do or do not. There is no try.” - Yoda 

MY FULLBROOK 6 EXPERIENCE 

On Thursday 26 September students in years 10 and 11 and their 

parents/carers joined us in Fullbrook 6 for the ‘My Fullbrook 6 

Experience’ evening. Everyone enjoyed the opportunity to find out 

more about life in Fullbrook 6.  The student leadership team, 

Fullbrook 6 students and some ex Fullbrook 6 students were all on 

hand to answer questions and share their experiences of how 

Fullbrook 6 has benefitted them and supported their achievements.  

Don’t worry if you were not able to attend as further opportunities 

for students to find out about studying at Fullbrook 6 will be 

available as the year progresses. 

YEAR 7 MEET THE TUTOR – BOOKING SYSTEM NOW OPEN 

The booking system for the Year 7 Meet the Tutor evening is now 

open. Please click here to reserve a time slot that works for you. 

This session is a great opportunity to find out how your son or 

daughter is settling into life at Fullbrook. Booking will remain open 

until Tuesday 15 October. 

EARLY CLOSURE 

On Friday 18 October there will be an early finish for all students.  

Students will attend morning lessons (P1-P3) as usual, followed 

by afternoon registration at 12:20pm. School will close at 12:30pm 

with buses departing at approximately 12:45pm. There will be no 

lunch served in the restaurant on this day. 

 

FULLBROOK 

OPEN MORNING  

2020 YEAR 7 

ADMISSIONS 

 

For Years 5 & 6 and their 
parents 

(appointment needed) 
 

Wednesday 9 October 
 

& 
 

Thursday 17 October  
  

Tours at 9:15am & 
10:15am 

 
Please contact the 

reception team on 01932 
349301 to book space at 

one of these events. 
 
 

 

 

https://fullbrook.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/


THE TECHNOLOGY DEPARTMENT NEEDS YOUR HELP! 

Fullbrook's Technology Department need ring pulls 

from drinks cans to be used as part of student 

projects, such as trophy making, on an ongoing 

basis. We would be grateful if Fullbrook families 

would collect ring pulls at home and send them in to 

school. A dedicated collection point can be found at 

the main school reception where ring pulls can be 

dropped off by students or parents. F6 students have 

their own collection point in the entrance of Fullbrook 

6. 

REMINDER - STUDENT ILLNESS NOTIFICATION PROCESS 

As a reminder, students are not to call their parents/guardians to collect 

them when they are feeling unwell. They must report to Reception in the 

first instance to allow staff to assess whether they are actually fit to 

remain in school or if they need to be collected. Please ensure your 

son/daughter follows the correct process when feeling poorly to ensure 

we are able to monitor students and provide assistance as needed. 

TRAIN TO TEACH EVENT 

For anyone interested in a career in teaching, please see page 5 of the 

newsletter for details of an information event in Guildford on Saturday 5 

October.  

CYCLE PERMITS - UPDATE 

Last week we held an assembly for students who hold a Fullbrook 

cycle permit. During this session, students were reminded of the rules 

of being allowed to use the permit which can be found on page 3 of the 

newsletter.  

LES MIS’ERABLES - UPDATE 

Rehearsals are now well underway, and there is already a great buzz 

around school about this production. Next week’s rehearsal schedule is 

on page 4 of the newsletter and also on the website, so please ensure 

students know if they are required. If you have not yet returned the 

permission/student commitment slip, please do so to Miss Lawrence as 

soon as possible. 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

  
Wednesday  9 October 9:15am & 10:15am Fullbrook Open Morning (2020 Year 7 admissions) 

Friday 11 October  Fullbrook 6 UCAS Deadline 

Thursday 17 October 4-7pm Year 7 Meet the Tutor 

Thursday 17 October 9:15am & 10:15am Fullbrook Open Morning (2020 Year 7 admissions) 

Friday 18 October  Year 11 Application Deadline for Fullbrook 6 

Friday 18 October 12:30pm Early closure – all students 

 

CONTACT US 

Please do not hesitate to contact us 
via:  
info@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk    
concerns@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk         
homework@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk 
 
 

SOCIAL MEDIA 

Click the symbols to view the Fullbrook 
Facebook & Twitter pages. 
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